
To receive a report from Town Team and consider any actions 

 

 

Re Blitz Memorial Bench 

Following representations, we have reconsidered the need to relocate the above to 

facilitate the market stalls trial due to start in March 2025. 

The concerns were raised on behalf of the disbanded Blitz Committee, highlighting the 

significance of the location. 

With the aid of Diverse Events, who will be organising the market, we have been able 

to re-align the market stall positioning so, although compromised, we are able to still 

have the same number of stalls in this location for the trial period, but this will be 

reviewed during the 6-month period of the trial. 

It is still our ambition to create an open space to facilitate not only further markets (if 

the trial is successful) but also small events etc. 

We have offered the opportunity to liaise with concerned parties as to the relocation of 

the bench, if it is thought necessary, to accommodate the activities that will help to 

make the Town Centre more sustainable in the future and to be in line with the public 

consultation carried out early last year. 

  

Peter Ryland 

Chairman 

Saltash Town Team 

  

 


